
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! 

Precautionary Waterway Advisory LIFTED for a 
Portion of the Intracoastal Waterway Under the Oakland Park Bridge

October 28, 2024 – Effective immediately, the City of Fort Lauderdale has LIFTED a precautionary 
advisory to avoid water-related recreational activities in a portion of the Intracoastal Waterway under 
the Oakland Park Bridge following a sanitary sewer overflow due to a gravity line stoppage in the 
vicinity of 3115 NE 32nd Ave. The boundaries of the impacted area are:

• North: NE 32nd St
• South: NE 30th St
• West:  Bayview Dr
• East: NE 32nd Ave

For more information, please contact the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Customer Service Center by calling 
954-828-8000 or emailing cservice@fortlauderdale.gov.

Stay informed in an emergency! Sign up for Alert FTL, which is a free emergency alert program that 
enables the City to provide you with critical information quickly via phone, text, and/or email. To sign up, 
visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/alertftl.  
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